Egypt Shriner Legion Of Honor
Tampa, Florida

Officers and Members of
International Association Legions of Honor

Re: Running for the IALOH Line

Fraternal Greetings,

This letter of support for Egypt Shrine LOH Commander, David A. Hobbs, to run for Lt.
Commander of the International Association Legions of Honor.

We will support Cmdr. David A. Hobbs in the endeavor. Piease find below our signatures of
support on his behalf.

Terry Benton, 2nd Lt. Commander
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